
                                       STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

              SELECTMEN  

   MEETING MINUTES OCTOBER 25, 2021 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau and Bruce Smith. Jamison Hines 

was absent. 

Jay Croteau worked on a new permit number for Jason Anyan’s Intent to Excavate . Emailed to Concord.  

Jay Croteau worked on Report of Timber for Matthew Goodwin. Emailed to Concord.  

Dave Brooks dropped off a variance application for ZBA. 

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills. 

Avitar updated contract will honor price from 2017 signed contract. The rate will increase in 2023. 

Heat is off in the library and the librarian closed early.  

Wayne Brown appointed to Budget Committee.  

John Davis spoke recently  with Bruce Smith about the division of monies received from LUCT. The 

Conservation Committee would like to have the full amount instead of the 50% to the town general fund 

and 50% to the Conservation Committee.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes as presented.  

The selectmen reviewed the RSA 674:39 after clarification by legal counsel Steve Buckley regarding the 

word “vested” in the document. The usage permitted the issuance of a building permit for the lot in 

question. The selectmen signed a letter to Brooks regarding the change.  

Jay Croteau signed the driveway permit for Chase for the Planning Board.  

The selectmen reviewed the gravel bank regulations RSA 155- E 10 Enforcement  in preparation for the 

Planning Board meeting. Interested in the usage plan and the restoration plan. 

The selectmen signed the salt contract with Cargill at $76.49 per ton delivered. Emailed to Cargill.  

Wayne Brown suggested contacting Stebbins for painting the town hall steeple.  

Next Monday Conservation Committee.  

Jay Croteau motioned  to adjourn. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 


